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MISSION STATEMENT
 Tucson Republican Women support and promote the principles

of the Republican Party through programming which educates,
through newsletters that inform the membership on legislative
issues, through supporting women running for elective office,

and through campaigning for Republican candidates.

Dear Debe
 
Dear Debe 

 I have noticed that TRW lunches are in different
locations every month. Could you explain, why
that is? I have to plan in advance to get to the
lunches and it would be nice to be able to plan

 



ahead. I often attend another club’s lunch, and it
is always at the same location.

 Planner

Dear Planner, 
 We would love to be able to count on a steady

place to hold our meeting every month; however,
some of the restaurants cannot hold the size of
our club and are unable to commit every month. If
you have any ideas or would like to be involved in
helping the club out with ideas about where we
can meet, please let me know. Remember in
November, we will open nominations for board
positions and maybe you can think about running
for a position that will help with venue decisions.
Thank you for your letter, always appreciated!
Debe

Our next meeting will be Monday, June
24th, 1130 am, at Sabino Road Baptist
Church.

Our speaker will be Sheri Lopez. Sheri is
a survivor of human trafficking. Come by
and hear her story.

Sabino Road Baptist Church
 2710 N Sabino Rd, 85715

 
A reservation made

is a

reservation paid ��

AZ Federation of Republican
Women
 
Would you like to write an article in opposition to
the AZ Abortion Access Act?

 We need to send letters in opposition to the
proposition. If anyone has questions, please
contact Jill Norgaard at 602-402-6844 or
jnorgaard@cox.net.

 

Interested in writing a Ballot
Argument?
 
Ballot Arguments are published in the publicity

 

 



pamphlet (sample on the right/above) sent to
every voter approximately a month before the
election to educate them on the ballot
propositions. There are arguments both FOR and
AGAINST each measure.

Ballot Arguments are $75 for each submission
printed in the pamphlet. Arizona Free Enterprise
is willing to pay the submission fee for Ballot
Arguments on the following issues:

Jungle Primaries
Limiting Emergency Orders (abused during
COVID)
Partisan Primaries (keeping these)
Geographic Distribution (Ballot Measures
requiring signatures from all counties)

Two (2) Potential Citizen Initiatives (Initiative
petitions must be filed by July 3rd):

Say NO to California-Style Elections,
Jungle Primary and/or Ranked Choice
Voting (We are AGAINST)
AZ Abortion Rights Initiative (We are
AGAINST - It Goes too Far; Decline to
Sign)

 

70K Challenge
 

NFRW challenged each club within
each state to grow membership by
25%. TRW has reached that goal
already! WE DID IT!!!

Congratulations ladies! Thank you
to all who renewed their
membership and recruited New
Members.

In Memory of Michael Ebert
 

Mike was born June 10, 1942, and sadly
left us on March 20, 2024, at the age of 81.
He was a Veteran, proudly serving in the
US Navy during the Cuban Missile Crisis
as well as at the German "Iron Curtain"
East/West divide. Mike called Tucson
home for 50 years. He led the Pima County
Republican Club for many of those years.
His committal was at the Arizona Veterans'

 

 



Memorial Cemetery on Friday, June 7,
2024. In lieu of flowers, please donate to
the Veterans' Cemetery Foundation here.

In Memory of Lou-Ann Preble
 

 



Lou-Ann was born September 26, 1929,
and sadly left us on May 2, 2024. She
was an Air Force Wife, Mother,
Grandmother, Great-Grandmother, Nurse,
World Traveler, Civic Volunteer and
Arizona State Legislator. She served in the
legislature from 1992 until 2001.

A rosary was held at Brings Broadway
Chapel, and a Funeral Mass was the next
day.

In lieu of flowers, the family would
appreciate donations to the St. Francis de
Sales St Vincent de Paul Society, 1375
South Camino Seco Tucson, AZ 85710.

On June 6th this year is the 80th anniversary of D-Day. The Eisenhower presidential library
printed the following description of D-Day

The D-Day operation of June 6, 1944, brought together the land, air, and sea forces of the allied
armies in what became known as the largest amphibious invasion in military history. The
operation, given the codename OVERLORD, delivered five naval assault divisions to the
beaches of Normandy, France. The beaches were given the code names UTAH, OMAHA,
GOLD, JUNO, and SWORD. The invasion force included 7,000 ships and landing craft manned
by over 195,000 naval personnel from eight allied countries. Almost 133,000 troops from the
United States, the British Commonwealth, and their allies, landed on D-Day. Casualties from
these countries during the landing numbered 10,300. By June 30, over 850,000 men, 148,000
vehicles, and 570,000 tons of supplies had landed on the Normandy shores. Fighting by the
brave soldiers, sailors, and airmen of the allied forces western front, and Russian forces on the
eastern front, led to the defeat of German Nazi forces. On May 7, 1945, German General Alfred
Jodl signed an unconditional surrender at Reims, France.

Flag Day is also President
Trump’s Birthday!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY, President
Trump!

 



AZFRW and NFRW stand with
President Donald J. Trump!

Gmail:

Log into your Gmail account.
Click “Settings” gear icon top-right corner,
then select “See all settings.”
Navigate to “Filters and Blocked
Addresses” then “Create a new filter.”
Enter trwredlinenewsletter@gmail.com
to approval list into the “From” section.
Check “Never send it to Spam” to add to
safe sender list.
Click “Create filter” again to save.

Outlook:

Open Outlook.
Go to the “Home” > “Junk” > “Junk Email
Options.”
In the “Safe Senders” tab, click “Add” and
enter trwredlinenewsletter@gmail.com.
Click “OK” to save the changes.

Yahoo Mail:

Log into your Yahoo Mail account.
Click the gear icon (“Settings”) top-right
corner then “More Settings.”
Go to “Filters”, click “Add new filters.”
Enter a filter name, specify
trwredlinenewsletter@gmail.com, and
choose “Inbox” as the destination folder.
Click “Save” to approve the sender.

 



Remember, if you're not attending the state meeting, please
bring any of the above items to our June 24th meeting, and
our board will take the items to the meeting. We thank you in
advance for your donations.



 


